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       Follow us on Twitter: @edcampwr







         Like us on Facebook: EdCampWaterlooRegion

To Whom It May Concern:

EdCamp Waterloo Region is an exciting event coming to Kitchener that brings together passionate people to get involved in conversations and networking about educational issues in the 21st century. This event is organized without influence from major organizations and vendors and usually begins at the grassroots level.  The sessions are participant driven and sure to be thought provoking.  Our inaugural event in 2012 brought in over 130 highly connected educators from 11 different school boards in Ontario, the events in 2014 and 2016 each had 140 registrants, and we’re looking forward to even greater success with our fourth event on February 24th, 2018.
EdCamps are always free events for participants. In order to keep the event accessible for stakeholders, edcamps are sponsored by local businesses and organizations that want to show support for education and schools in their region. The Edcamp Waterloo Region planning committee is requesting your support! We are looking for financial support from supporters to pay for the nutritional needs of the day.  We are also looking for donations of products and services that can be given to attendees as prizes and gifts of appreciation. Your sponsorship aligns your company or organization with the most innovative and anticipated education reform gathering happening in the Waterloo Region.  It connects you to innovative teachers, stakeholders, and decision makers who have a strong social media presence and online learning networks. All sponsors are recognized publicly on our event website, on social media sites Twitter and Facebook, as well as at the event and any media coverage. 

If you are interested in becoming one of our official sponsors, please contact us as soon as possible so that we can get that information out to our followers and guests. We would appreciate any level of support we receive! 

For more information about our event, check out the Edcamp Waterloo Region website: http://edcampwaterlooregion.wikispaces.com. 

Please feel free to contact us via email edcampwaterlooregion@gmail.com or you may call event organizer, Kim Gill at Groh P.S. (519-748-5987) to speak to someone directly.
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Sincerely,

The Edcamp Waterloo Region 

Planning Committee
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